
 

 

1st May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Jigsaw Sex & Relationship Education  
Curriculum Update Reminder 

 
As per the letter we sent out at the beginning of March, we would like to remind you that class 
teachers will be delivering the Sex & Relationships Unit of the ‘Jigsaw’ PSHE curriculum in the 
Summer term. If you would like to see an overview of what is delivered in the module for your 
child’s particular year group please refer to the PSHE Policy on the school website. Paper copies 
are also available from the office.  
 
If you would like a more in-depth look at the lesson plans and resources that will be used, a copy 
is still being kept for each year group at the school office for you to access at any point.  
 
Parents/carers have the right to withdraw their children from all or part of the Sex and 
Relationships Education (SRE) provided at school, except for those parts included in statutory 
National Curriculum science. Those parents/carers wishing to exercise this right must let their 
child’s class teacher know in writing prior to the sessions beginning by Thursday 24th May.  
 
Please be very specific about which session you are requesting withdrawal from using the 
overviews held at the main office. Once a child has been withdrawn they cannot take part in the 
SRE programme until the request for withdrawal has been removed. Materials are available to 
parents/carers who wish to supplement the school SRE programme or who wish to deliver SRE 
to their children at home.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Donna Wealleans 
Assistant Headteacher (Pastoral & Safeguarding) 
 
 
 


